
 

 

 
October 26, 2022 
 
President, Prof. Hiroto Egawa 
The Japan Society for Transplantation 
Japan 
 
[HBP Surgery Week 2023] Request to inform your society members about HBP Surgery Week 
2023 
 
Dear Prof. Hiroto Egawa, 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are very pleased to announce that the HBP Surgery Week 
2023 & 58th Annual Congress of the Korean Association of HBP Surgery will be held from March 23 to 
25, 2023, at BEXCO, Busan, Korea. 
 
Under the theme of "Sailing Toward a New Horizon in HBP Surgery,” HBP Surgery Week 2023 will be 
filled with an enriching program that provides great opportunities for all participants to present and 
share the most up-to-date research by HBP Surgery experts from all over the world. 
 
Over the past three years, we have not been able to meet in person due to the unprecedented outbreak 
of COVID-19 around the world. After a very difficult period for global health and peace, we look forward 
to welcoming your society members hopefully in-person in Busan, Korea next year to continue learning, 
make new friends and strengthen our bonds of collegiality. 
 
The call for abstracts is now open, and the abstract deadline is January 6, 2023. We cordially 
request your assistance with promoting the congress to your society members. For the first step, we 
would like to kindly ask for your help with the following requests: 

1. Update your News/Event/Calendar page about HBP Surgery Week 2023 (Call for Abstract) 
Please refer to the attached conference overview and share the details with your society members. 

 
2. Distribute our Newsletter to your members and post it on your website. 
We have attached the HBP Surgery Week 2023 Newsletter for your members and website (HTML file). 
 

3. Web Banner on your Website 
Please link the official HBP Surgery Week 2023 website (http://www.khbps.org/) to your society’s 
website by using the attached web banner. If you need another size, please let us know. 

 
We would greatly appreciate your collaboration with any or all of these items. If you have any inquiries, 
please contact the secretariat any time. We heartily thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
  

http://www.khbps.org/


 

 

 
 

 

 

Yoonjin Hwang 
President 
The Korean Association of Hepato-Biliary-Pancreatic 
Surgery 

Sang-Jae Park 
Chairman 
The Korean Association of Hepato-Biliary-Pancreatic 
Surgery 

 
 
[Attachments] 
1. HBP Surgery Week 2023 Congress Overview (To update your News/Events Page) 
2. HBP Surgery Week 2023 Newsletter (HTML File) 
3. HBP Surgery Week 2023 Web-banner 


